
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 2022 
 
 
Dear 4th Graders and Families, 
 
 Welcome to fourth grade!  I hope that you had a great summer and that 
you are as eager as I am to begin the new school year.  I am so excited to be your 
4th grade teacher and I have been busy getting our classroom community ready.  
This year will surely be amazing!  Together we will become a community of 
learners and explorers and most importantly a classroom family. 
 In fourth grade we will learn about each other and make new discoveries all 
year long.  You will be immersed in writing, exploring new books and utilizing 
technology in fun and new ways.  Together we will learn how to become problem 
solvers, creators and unique thinkers.   
 I know your fourth grade experience will be an adventure filled with 
success and I am looking forward to exploring, learning and growing with you.  I 
can’t wait to meet you on the first day to kick off your fourth grade experience.  
Enjoy the rest of your summer and get ready to make many special memories 
with your fourth grade family!  
 

See you soon, 
                                                                                        Ms. Bianculli 

 
             
                 Email: mbianculli@jerichoschools.org 
 
                       Follow me on Instagram @MsBiancullisClass 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Additional Supplies 

 
Please send in the following additional items during the first week of school: 
 

● Ziploc Bags :  
                Last names beginning with A-M - Gallon size 

         Last names beginning with N-Z - Sandwich size 
 

● Wipes - either Wet Ones or Baby Wipes 
 

● A pack of eraser caps 
 

● A pair of (inexpensive) headphones or earbuds to use in class (whichever is 
more comfortable) 

 
 


